
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2024 

 

The MT Greeters met with four new residents in January: 

1. Deborah and Christopher Allen, 218 Cedar Ridge Lane, visited 
January 5, 2024 

2. Robyn Payne, 126 Birchwood Lane, visited January 9, 2024 
3. Jeanmarie Doel, 128 Berry Tree Lane, visited January 10, 2024   
4. Darlene and James Bruzzi, 102 Birchwood Lane, visited             

January 15, 2024 
 
WEBSITE: 
 
The Annual Meeting Committee reports have been posted on the Web site 
so we are up to date on that information being available to the community. 
 
On another timely matter having to do with the web site, we will begin to 
migrate to our new web site in the coming weeks, due to the structure and 
application of the web site being upgraded. Therefore, we need the BOD or 
a Committee they appoint, to review each and every item currently on the 
site and decide what should remain and what you feel should be removed.  
Your review and decision is required as soon as possible as we need to be 
prepared for this transition.  We are available for direction and assistance 
in this matter.  
 
Deadline for items for the March 2024 News and Views: 
 
Saturday, February 24, 2024 
 
Delivery of the March 2024 News and Views: 
 
Friday, March 1, 2024 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Chair 
  



 
 


